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Submission to the inquiry into legalising cannabis. 

 

I support the legalisation of cannabis, mostly for two reasons: 

 

1) There are people who need cannabis for pain relief. People should not get criminalised for 
managing their pain, especially if their pain medication is not harming anyone. 

 

2) Many people use cannabis for relaxation or enjoyment, similar to how people drink alcohol. 
There is no reason for one of these substances to be legal and the other not. It's time to 
decriminalise people who just want o have a good time with cannabis. 

 

There should still be laws and regulations about trading these substances and to limit access to 
minors. 

 

I hope you may consider this submission in your inquiry and remain with best regards 

 

 




